
 

To:  Town Council 
 
From:  Public Works Department 
 
Date:  July 17, 2018 
 
Subject: Exit 180 Landscape Improvements Contract Award 
 
 

I. SUMMARY 

 
The Town of Vail has budgeted $1,4000,000 for the Exit 180 Landscape Improvements 
Project.  The improvements will improve the landscaping and aesthetics of the 
interchange.  Staff has publically bid the project and received three bids, Rocky 
Mountain Custom Landscapes, Icon Inc and Designscapes Colorado with Rocky 
Mountain Custom Landscapes the apparent low responsible bidder. 
 
  
 

II. RECOMMENDATION 

 
Staff had reviewed all three bids and recommends awarding the contract to Rocky 
Mountain Custom Landscapes; and to direct the Town Manager to enter into a contract 
with Rock Mountain Custom Landscapes in the amount not to exceed $975,000.00 to 
complete the Exit 180 Landscape Improvements Project. 
 
 

 
 

 


